
SUMMER SERVING OPPORTUNITY! 
Beginning in June, Power Up has an opportunity for an 

individual to run the check-in computer before first service.  

It is very easy to learn and we will train you!  

This is a fun time of greeting parents and kids and meeting new families. 

If you are interested, please contact Terri Means right away so we can 

begin training you. 894-4271 or tmeans@eccwhitehall.org.  Thank you.  

Discover ECC Luncheon 
 

At ECC we believe in creating an environment 

where people are encouraged to meet and 

follow Jesus.  Yet, the reality is it can often be 

difficult to navigate a new church family and 

discover where you fit in. 
 

Discover ECC is a free, casual, after-service lunch for those new to ECC 

and desiring to learn a little more about the church and how to connect 

and grow.  The event will be a fun yet relaxed opportunity to meet the 

Staff and others exploring the church while also discovering what makes 

ECC tick.  Bring your appetite and your questions and we’ll handle the 

rest! 
 

The Details: 

Who can come?  If you have been attending ECC for less than a year 

and are interested in learning more, we invite you to RSVP! 
 

When is it?  Sunday, June 11, right after 2nd service. 
 

Where is it?  Here at ECC in the Erickson Room. 
 

How do I sign up?  You can reserve your spot in a variety of ways.  Simply 

indicate on your communication card, sign up at the Guest Services 

Desk, e-mail Amy at alove@eccwhitehall.org or by phone at (231) 894-

4271. 
 

What about childcare?  Free childcare will be provided!  Just let us know 

how many and what ages and we’ll have you covered. 

The deadline for the June newsletter is Monday, May 

22.  Please submit your articles or event information to 

Amy in the office by this date alove@eccwhitehall.org.  

Thank you! 

Church Family—You’re 

invited to the open 

houses of these  

ECC HS Seniors: 
 

Sophie Britton 
Sunday, May 21, 5-7pm 

4905 Onsikamme, Montague 
 

Connor Briegel 
Saturday, May 27, 4-7pm 

4746 Doug Drive, Whitehall 
 

Andrew Tallquist 
Friday, June 2, 5-9pm 

9711 Whitbeck Road, Montague  
 

Madison Smith 
Sunday, June 4, 2-5pm 

Montague Township Hall 

8915 Whitbeck Road, Montague 
 

Landon Montgomery 
Friday, June 9, 6pm 

Montgomery Inn & Suites 

4254 Fruitvale Road, Montague 

RSVP:231-903-5912 
 

Abram Erickson 

Friday, June 9, 6pm 

9459 S. 56th Avenue, Montague 
 

Drake McKinley 

Saturday, June 10, 1-5pm 

@ ECC Whitehall 

Muskegon Pregnancy Services  

Baby Bottle Boomerang! 
Sign out an MPS Baby Bottle at the cabinet right 

outside the sanctuary doors.  Your pocket 

change, bills and checks will change lives and save lives.  Remember to 

pray for the safety and salvation of mothers and their pre-born children.  

Bottles will need to be returned to church by Sunday, June 18. 

ECC Golf Fellowship Opportunities: 

Mondays, 1:00pm                    
Hickory Knoll Golf Course                       

(Weather permitting) 

All are welcome!                                            
Questions?                                                              

Contact Clarence (894-6084).                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Men’s Golf  

Tuesday Evenings, 6:00pm  
 May @ Old Channel Trail Golf Course 

(Informal—play when you can!)                                 

breck.adkins@comcast.net    
or 766-2592. 

UNITY FESTIVAL—AUGUST 9-12, 2017 
Please see Amy in the office to order your Unity Festival Passes!   

Day Zero (August 9) is FREE! 

Children 5 and under are free! 

1day—$25; 3 day—$45; 3-day Family Pass—$175  
(Family pass is for parents, and for household members ages 6-18) 

Payment is required at time of order.   

Checks payable to “Alive on the Lakeshore”. 

The last day to order your passes is Sunday, May 28! 

Date Attendance General Fund Need Actual Giving 

May 14 594 11,366.97 10,661.00 


